
  

 
 
 

PUBLIC   SERVICE   ANNOUNCEMENT 
Contact:  Public Works 

Phone:    (660) 827-3000 ext. 1165 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

4:00 P.M. CDT, Monday, April 10, 2017 

 

Partial Lane Closures for Sewer Maintenance:  West Broadway Boulevard between 

South Limit Avenue and State Fair Boulevard   

 

Sewer maintenance work will begin in the 1900 block of West Broadway Boulevard at 

10:00 p.m. on Tues., Apr. 11, 2017 through 6:00 a.m. on Wed., Apr. 12, 2017 and will 

continue, if needed, from 10:00 p.m. on Wed., Apr. 12, 2017 through 6:00 a.m. on 

Thur., Apr. 13, 2017. 

 

The work zone will extend from the intersection of U.S. Highways 50 and 65 to State 

Fair Boulevard and will result in partial lane closures. Motorists traveling through this 

area are encouraged to allow extra time to reach their destinations and may want to 

consider use of alternate routes to avoid delays due to congestion during completion of 

the maintenance project.  

  
We apologize for any inconvenience as work to clean and repair the sewer main is 

completed.  Please note that this maintenance project is dependent on weather conditions 

and may be delayed due to rain. 

 

When:     Tuesday, April 11, 2017through Thursday, April 13, 2017 

Where:     West Broadway Boulevard between South Limit Avenue and State Fair  

Boulevard   

Why:        Sewer Main Maintenance 
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